Aresti Committee Report



The Aresti Committee has not met for a number of years, we were not successful in contacting the Chairman of the Aresti Committee, who at the time of appointment was also Chairman of the Spanish Royal Aero Club, this however is no longer the case.

CIVA President Nick Buckenham did enquire directly to the Aresti Company about the possibility of having the Aresti Cup at this year's WAC in France, but this initiative was unsuccessful.

The bottom line, is that we carry on using the Aresti Catalogues as the basis for selecting Aerobatic Figures for our Championships, we also get to update the Catalogues in terms of our agreement with the Aresti Company.

When the last meeting took place, the Aresti Company objected to the software we are using to prepare aerobatic sequences for contests and undertook to prepare their own software and also to place the Catalogue on-line, there would appear to be progress on either of these tasks.

At this stage, as our operations are unaffected by the Aresti Company, it is suggested that we do not push for a further meeting.

J L Gaillard

CIVA Representative – Aresti Committee